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• Herrof i l Lot idumbrer 05S1A032A1 (010575) A.W. Darrell 

Attached is a copy of eorrespondencc between Professor Ingram and myself
concerning a recent case of jaundice in his hospital. in accordance 
with the terms of our Product Licence, I have notified the Department 

• of He,ith accordingly.

• 1 an somewhat concerned at the two batch numbers rei erred to in the
s ~, all S f 5 ^ 32A let -or from Professor Ingram, since   of batch >.,'33r10, , 1 should 

hove been re-labelled as 010575 in Lessinos before shipment to the U.K. . 
There should therefore be no way in which Ingram could have seen the 
I-yl andbatch number unless, 1) some U.S. labelled product was shipped • 
into the U.iC. , 2) some mislabelling of product has taken place in 
Less i nco. 

Whilst i will endeavour to check the situation at this end, I would 
nppreciete it if you and ohert Taub con investigate these possibilities 
in the U.S. and Belgium respectively. 

Pest :Regards, 

fl . Hardy 


